
NORTHERN KENTUCKY AREA
DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT

MONTHLY

AUGUST 2024

FINANCIAL REPORT

October 24, 2024



NKADD Board of Directors,

Our financials are starting to normalize, when comparing to previous months and
look much more familiar than July’s financials. We are pacing well, in comparison
to our FY25 Budget, and I expect our revenues to be ahead of budget when we
meet in November to review September Financials. Our state audit is in full swing
and will be presented at the December Board Meeting.

Chris Korba
Director of Finance and Administration
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Balance of
$920,948
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August)
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Through 08/31/24 NKADD has a
revenue of $5,401,834 Which is
13% of our expected revenue.

State Funds 6.3%
Federal Funds 11.9%
Other Funds 72.2%
Local Funds 9.6%

Revenues and expenses are pacing ahead of our FY25 budget
amounts. When comparing our figures to this time last year,
August sees a 22% decrease in revenues and a 44% increase in
expenses.

Cash Balance 
of  

$5,754,889

(A 41% increase from last August)

August 2024

Accounts Receivable
Balance of $2,304,928

(A 4% decrease from last August)





THANK
YOU
For questions regarding the monthly
financials, please contact Chris Korba,
Director of Finance and administration at
chris.korba@nkadd.org or at 859-283-8160.

NKADD
22 Spiral Drive

Florence, KY 41042
859-283-1855

www.nkadd.org


